
“For our cadets, each other and the Academy.” 

West Point Parents Club of Washington State 

New Parent Seminar/Firstie Parent Recognition/Spring Meeting 

Sunday, May 1, 2011 
 

11:30 – 12:00 Registration  
 

Please locate your seat and complete the Mixer Sheet for the Door Prize drawing. 
 

12:00 – 12:10 Cadet Prayer  The Rev. David R. Graham 

 Post Colors Boy Scout Troop 172 

 

12:10 - 12:15 Welcome from Club Mary Ellen Mullen & Bo Woronowicz 

 Co-Presidents  
 

12:15 - 12:30 Buffet Lunch is served 
 

12:30 - 12:45 West Point Society of Tom Morgan, Class of 1958 

 Puget Sound  
 West Point Admissions  Joe Brillante, Class of 1969 

 Field Force 
 

12:45 - 13:00 Upcoming Events Mary Ellen Mullen 

 Introduction of  Board  
 

 Vice President Garry Brown 

 Secretary Vicki Odegaard 

 Treasure Tom and Vicki Betterbed 

 Mentoring Shelley Reisher for Nancy Lorette 

 Merchandise Dan Vaughn 

 Communications Nicolle Armstrong 

 Class Chairs 2012, 2013, 2014, 2015? 

 Birthdays Tina Bean 

 ASAB USAFAPAWS, West Point 2013 

 

13:00 - 13:15 Firstie Parent Tom & Vicki Betterbed 

 Recognition 
 

13:15 - 13:25 By-Laws Vicki Odegaard  
 

13:25 - 14:20 Break Out Tables Bo Woronowicz 
 

14:20 - 14:30 Door Prize Dan Vaughn 

 Questions & Adjourn. Mary Ellen Mullen & Bo Woronowicz 
 

11:00 - 14:30 Picnic & Summer Garry Brown 

 Meeting, July 9 


